
SEEKING EVOLVING CAEECC WORKING GROUP MEMBERS!

CAEECC invites you to apply to help make California’s energy efficiency
programs more inclusive.
The California Energy Efficiency Coordinating Committee (CAEECC), a stakeholder-driven
collaborative, is convening a Working Group to align CAEECC to both the justice, equity, diversity, and
inclusion goals of California and its Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) and the evolving needs of
the energy efficiency regulatory space.

Applications are due by 5pm PT on 5/9/23. Learn more about Evolving CAEECC WG >

APPLY NOW

What is CAEECC?
The California Energy Efficiency Coordinating
Committee (CAEECC) is a CPUC-authorized informal
collaborative stakeholder process. CAEECC is made
up of representatives from environmental advocacy
groups, labor representatives, consumer advocates,
energy efficiency implementers, local governments
and state staff, and program administrators.

What is the Evolving CAEECC Working Group
(WG)?
The Evolving CAEECC WG is charged to examine and
recommend an alignment of both a) the CAEECC
Purpose, Objectives, Structure, and Processes to
California’s state and Public Utilities Commission
(CPUC) goals of justice, equity, diversity, and
inclusion and b) CAEECC to the evolving needs of the
energy efficiency regulatory space. Learn more from
the Draft Prospectus >

What will the Evolving CAEECC WG do?
The Evolving CAEECC WG will:

1. Evaluate the current CAEECC Purpose, Objectives,
Structure, and Processes and identify
recommended updates to these elements.

2. To the extent appropriate, develop a new
proposed structure and submit recommendations
for approval by CAEECC.

3. Review and propose any updates to the current
governance documents and submit
recommendations for approval by CAEECC.

The origin of these objectives stem from a preceding
WG that were proposed and discussed at the April
and June 2022 CAEECC Meetings.

Why should I apply to the Evolving CAEECC WG?
CAEECC is at a pivotal moment where it is examining
its purpose and inclusionary practices. This is an
opportunity to play a critical role to help guide and
define what CAEECC is and how it can lead
California’s energy efficiency programs towards a just
future.

What’s the commitment for the Evolving
CAEECC WG?
The Evolving CAEECC WG will meet virtually via Zoom
and is anticipated to convene every 4-5 weeks for 2-4
hours each from June 2023 - January 2024. The
exact dates and time frame are TBD and will be
informed by applicant availability. Members should
also expect some pre- and post-meeting work in
addition to meeting attendance. View more of
Evolving CAEECC WG’s Policies >

Is there funding available for participation?
Yes! For this Working Group, CAEECC is piloting a
compensation program, recently authorized by the
CPUC. Compensation will be at the rate of $150/hour.
Accepted Pilot recipients will provide an attestation
of both their financial need and participation in
meeting time, and pre-/post-meeting work, which the
facilitation team will verify before reimbursement.
Learn more about the Pilot >

What has CAEECC done in the past?
In its eight years since inception, CAEECC has served
as a forum for 37 quarterly committee meetings,
numerous working groups on topics ranging from
diversity and inclusion to market transformation, as
well as a number of ad hoc workshops.
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